
 

 

          April 1, 2020 

 

Extendicare Health and Rehabilitation would like to take an opportunity to give an 

update. We have no new cases of Covid-19. We feel that the precautions that we have put in 

place are working and we are going to continue with these precautions. We take our guidance 

from the Alabama Department of Public Health and the CDC. Our goal is to maintain the safety 

and health of our residents and staff. 

 We have witnessed some heartwarming events this week and would like to share some 

of these with you. Some of our vendors and local businesses have donated meals to the staff. 

Kindred hospice placed a sign out front that states “Heroes work here.” Church groups and 

individuals are sewing cloth masks and donating them to us. These groups have also been 

praying over the building and for its residents. It has been truly humbling, to see the 

community’s response. We truly appreciate the support and prayers. 

  Several families have taken advantage of “meet at the window”, this has been very 

successful with a lot of singing and smiling as the families see their loved one. Also, several 

residents have been face timing with their families and keeping in touch. If you would like to 

schedule one of these experiences, contact our Activities department and they will make all the 

arrangements. We encourage this contact as it will raise the spirits of all involved.  

 In the coming weeks we understand that there may be a surge in Covid-19. We have 

been meeting on a regular basis and feel that we are prepared. We are going to maintain our 

precautions and continually evaluate whether or not to increase our response. We will continue 

to place updates on our Facebook site and web site. If you have any questions or concerns 

please give us a call. Please stay in contact with your loved one.  
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